
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

19 July 2021 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Please follow the link to download a family screen time pack with further advice and guidance for screen time over 

the summer holiday. 

https://bit.ly/VBSGST 

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

Mr R Goodman 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy 

Dayspring Trust 

 Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX 

Telephone: 0191 523 9745     Fax: 0191 523 9775 

Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk     Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk 

 Headteacher: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons) 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.) 

https://bit.ly/VBSGST

